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1st CWU Meeting — September 1, 2017 — 9:30am 

 St. Mark’s United Methodist Church  

601 W. Braker Lane (between Lamar and I-35) 

Austin, Texas 

 

 The Ecumenical Action Committee has planned the program for our 
1st gathering of a new year, and will include a presentation by Kori 
Gough of Partnerships for Children, which supports the work and 
workers of Child Protective Services. 

 Donations will go to the Rainbow Room, which is a resource for the 
CPS workers.  Requested donations are:  Diapers (sizes 4, 5, 6); Pull-ups;  
Laundry Detergent (any brand/size); Body Wash; Shampoo and 
Conditioner;  Deodorant; and, Twin-sized Bed Sheet Sets. 

 CWU-Austin, will honor the recipients of the Young Church 
Women Award at the end of the morning’s meeting. 
 

Hope to see you there! 

Johnnie Overton, CWU Austin—President 


